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Members of the Lake States Forest Tree Improvement Committee serve 4-year

overlapping terms. At each biennial conference the terms of half the

members are completed, and an equal number of new appointments or reap-

pointments are made. At this time a new Chairman and Vice-Chairman also
are elected. The Executive Secretary serves a continuing term.

At the close of the Rhinelander conference,

Committee officers, member-
ship,

and Subcommittee assignments were as follows:



Plans for Next Regional Conference

The next biennial conference will take place in 1963. This will mark a
decade's activity by the Committee. In the normal order of rotation this
conference should be held in Minnesota, and that is the plan. Scott S.
Pauley, as Vice-Chairman of the Lake States Forest Tree Improvement
Committee, will be responsible for planning and arranging for the Sixth
Lake States Forest Tree Improvement Conference. He will be assisted by
other members of the Committee.

Newsletter

The Lake States Forest Tree Improvement Committee issues a newsletter,
"Trebredinews" at irregular intervals, but about once a year between the
regional conferences. The newsletter includes brief reports of the status
of tree improvement work among agencies in the Lake States, information

on recent or forthcoming regional conferences and news of tree improvement
interest from other regions and countries. Each issue is prepared and
distributed by one of the member agencies of the Lake States Forest Tree
Improvement Committee. The most recent issues were distributed in
February 1960 and February 1961.
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